
From: Martin Holloway   
Sent: 26 April 2025 21:28 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 84-108 Ragged Hall Lane 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
   
I strongly object to this planning proposal. This is the third time this developer has submitted 
planning permission, the first two of which were turned down even after appeal as this is green belt 
land. Please ensure that this new (third) application is rejected yet again.  
   
Kind regards  
   
Mr M K Holloway  
 
 
  

 




